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COVID-19: Scheduling of Family Matters in the Ontario Court of Justice (July 

2, 2020) 

 

Addition 

All matters not included in the June 17, 2020 Scheduling of Family Matters in the Ontario Court of 

Justice will be adjourned 8 to 12 weeks, unless permitted to proceed in chambers or a judge has ordered 

that the matter proceed either remotely or in person. 

 


